Haak, Bethany MTIC:EX

Subject: FW: correspondence follow up

From: mark.warawa.a2@parl.gc.ca [mailto:mark.warawa.a2 @parl.gc.ca]
Sent: September 30, 2014 2:03 PM

To: Lake.MLA, Terry

Subject: correspondence follow up

Hello,

| am following up on correspondence from Minister Lake addressed to MP Mark Warawa dated July 16, 2014, with
reference 1011429, regarding the allocation of federal health care funding as impacted by changes to the Canada Health
Transfer.

In the Minister’s letter he indicated that he would like to make a presentation regarding this issue to BC federal
government caucus, and | have been asked to contact your office to start the arrangements for his visit.

Could someone from your office please contact me to advise if Minister Lake has an upcoming visit to Ottawa so that we
can commence plans for this meeting. Note that we will be working with MP Bob Zimmer to organize this meeting since
he is the Chair of BC/Yukon Caucus.

Many thanks,
Mary

Mary Walsh

Executive Assistant to Mark Warawa, M.P., Langley

151 Sparks Street, Room 780 La Promenade Building | House of Commons
Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6

t: 613-992-1157 | f: 613-943-1823 | w: markwarawa.com

- RTT
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